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ENYlRONMENT AND HEALTH MANAGEMENT DivtssON

September 28, 1983
.

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Jack Hind
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Re: License 5TA-583

Dear Mr. Hind:

As we have discussed on the telephone, Mr. Scott C. Munson, who is Manager of
Quality Assurance at Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation's West Chicago facility,
has accepted a positien with Kerr-McGee Corporation in the Department of
Nuclear Licensing and Regulation effective October 1,1983. He is replacing
the incumber.t, who has agreed to fill a position in Kerr-McGee Nuclear Corpora-
tion's Marketing Depart:r.ent.

Scott will be in Oklahoma City tne week of October 3rd, seeking satisfactory
housing. He will be in West Chicago during the week of October 10 to partici-
page in the initial clean burn of the incinerator. From October 17 until his

,

| family is relocated, he will spend approximately two days every two weeks in
| West Chicago continuing his Quality Assurance duties.

Mr. Mark Krippel will replace Scott as Health Physicist. In his new position,
Scott will continue to work on West Chicago problems to the extent of approxi-

|
' mately 50% of his time.

Kerr-McGee believes these changes will in no way reduce the level of effective-
ness of the work at the West Chicago site.
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! Very t ul- ours,

'

| W.J ielley, Vice President >

| N ar Licensing & Regulat' n
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